
  
 

WILLIAM THIRSK  OBJECT  Submission ID:  209248 

Organisation:  N/A 

Key issues: 
Social impacts,Visual impacts, design and 
landscaping,Land use compatibility 
(surrounding land uses),Traffic,Other issues 

Location:  2577 New South Wales 

Attachment:  N/A 

  Submission date: 10/25/2024 6:03:34 PM 

 
I am strongly opposed to this development. I believe it is the wrong site. It should not be located close to people 
and property. In the Highlands we have many agricultural businesses such as wineries, olive trees, berries, 
honey, etc. these will all suffer significantly from the microplastics which will increase if this factory goes ahead. 
I am directly located across from the â€˜vents’ which are actually 22 metre high smoke stacks which will be 
discharging 24/7. There is a large volume of evidence which states that there is no â€˜safe’ way of recycling 
plastic and they are detrimental to humans and environment. This is why it should not be located in this 
particular site. 
 

 




